Hilton response to concerns over human rights abuses at hotels in Azerbaijan 

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Hilton to respond to the following items:

“Concerns over human rights abuses at hotels in Azerbaijan”, compiled by Business & Human Rights Resource Centre, 10 May 2012 
http://www.business-humanrights.org/Documents/azerbaijanhotelsprivacy 

“Eurovision puts spotlight on Azerbaijan human rights”, BBC News, 23 Mar 2012
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/world-europe-17479011 


“Do Not Have Sex in Baku! Azerbaijani Youth Warn Eurovision Tourists”, Caucasus News, 13 Mar 2012

http://www.epress.am/en/2012/03/13/do-not-have-sex-in-baku-azerbaijani-youth-warn-tourists.html 

In response, Hilton sent the following statement:
15 May 2012

“The well-being, safety and security of our guests are of paramount importance to Hilton Worldwide, and all our hotels continue to make every effort to ensure that all practices and standards are in line with our strict safety and security regulations.”

